

PENPOL NEWSLETTER

10TH OCTOBER 2025

ΔΑΔΑΔΑΔΑ







Class 6 have started some brilliant castle sketches of St Michael's Mount. They've been practising different sketching techniques to build up their learning to sketching their final piece.

On Wednesday, we celebrated European Day of Languages. The children dressed as their favourite flags and had the chance to order food in French from Monsieur Emery's Café! As always, there was a host of cross-curricular learning for the children to get stuck into, including some wonderful songs from around Europe in assembly.





OW HANOW YW [NAME]: - MY NAME IS...



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

MONDAY 13TH OCTOBER- C3 BEACH TRIP MONDAY 13TH OCTOBER SWIMMING C9 TUESDAY 14TH OCTOBER- C3 BEACH TRIP WEDNESDAY 15TH OCTOBER- INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS THURSDAY 16TH OCTOBER- INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS FRIDAY 17TH - SHOW RACISM THE RED CARD- WEAR RED The Cornwall Library Service has alerted schools that some books in the Spy Dog, Spy Pups, and Spy Cat series by Andrew Cope include a website link printed on the back cover or inside the book. This link used to take readers to fun extras about the characters, but worryingly, the website has been sold to a third party, more worryingly, to a site containing inappropriate and adult content with no age verification.

The publisher, Puffin Books, has confirmed that the website domain was sold to a third party and is working with schools and retailers to remove affected books.

To help keep children safe, we ask all families to:

- Check if you have any of these books at home.
- Remove them from places where children can access them.
- Do not visit the website printed in the books.



We know this may be upsetting, and if you have any questions or would like support, please feel free to contact us.

It is with great pleasure that I can announce that Mrs King, our Class 6 teacher, is expecting a baby in the New Year. Congratulations to her and her growing family!

Now that we've settled into the new school year, I thought it would be helpful to remind the children of our PE kit expectations. These are: a yellow T-shirt, blue or black shorts, or a black PE tracksuit. The items do not need to have the school logo — plain PE kit is absolutely fine!









SUCCESS FOR THE PENPOL PANTHERS!

Much like Mrs Pope said last week, I've had the pleasure of showing some prospective parents around this week, and it brings me such joy to see how calm and welcoming the school environment has been. There has been so much going on, including in Year 6, where we were joined by two police officers to help us take part in the Mini-Police programme. They were wowed by what they saw, both in Year 6 and around the school!



Aspens are hiring Catering Assistants in your area

We are currently recruiting a Catering Assistant to cover maternity leave for Penpol School

23.5 hours a week £12.21per hour Monday - Friday term time only

If you are interested please apply through Indeed or email

Louise.nield@aspens-services.com

or TEL-07483359271

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend, filled with excitement and rest in equal measure!

Mr Stanlake

